
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-125 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Reducing Litter and Waste in our Communities 

Agenda Date: August 8, 2019 

Attachments: Correspondence from Town of Halton Hills  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo No. 2019-M-125; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council support the resolution passed by the Council of the Town of Halton Hills 
regarding Reducing Litter and Waste in our Communities.   
 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Correspondence has been received from the Town of Halton Hills regarding Reducing Litter and Waste 
in our Communities.  
 
The resolution is requesting that the Province of Ontario, through the discussion paper entitled “Reducing 
Litter and Waste in our Communities”, to review and implement a deposit/return program for all single 
use plastic, aluminum and metal drink containers and that the Province of Ontario review current producer 
requirements and look for extended producer responsibility for all packaging.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Suzie Fournier 
Municipal Clerk  
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